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Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new school year! 

As promised, the final draft of the new report card documents is complete.  As per feedback of the committee, faculty, and parents:

· There are now six progress indicators with the descriptions of each included on the report card document.  This should allow for the "nuance" that was requested, and a clear understanding of where the student is on the continuum of meeting or exceeding the grade level standards.

· We have collapsed the number of indicators and descriptions. Teachers will still need to assess all standards, however, the language and number of standards included in the report card document has been simplified. 
· We have combined the English, language arts and Math comments. These comments would no longer be optional. 
· We provided a different indicator of progress for Handwriting and Behaviors That Affect Learning.  This addresses the "grey" areas identified by both teachers and families. 

· Page 4 (Comment and Promotion page) remains the same.  Comments in this area will be related to the content areas, and/or specific comments related to the individual students. 
Elementary School conferences regarding student progress will be scheduled November 3-5, 2014. The first report cards are scheduled to go home to families December 12, 2014. 

Thank you for your insight, support, and feedback throughout this revision process.  With your participation we have been able to develop a student progress reporting mechanism that better reflects the learning taking place in the classroom, student progress against grade level expectations, and a clear representation of the progression of skills Kindergarten through grade 5, aligned to the Common Core State Standards. 
Sincerely,
Dr. Julie Glazer
Assistant Superintendent
